
         COUNCIL MEETINGS
Wednesday 20 March 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website 
at:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/meeting-
dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting 
live or when it suits you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings

STORM UPDATES
Keep up to date with the latest storm 
related information at Council’s website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
stormeventupdate

South Gippsland Shire Council News

IMPOUNDED VEHICLE

Council impounded the following vehicle 
on 16 February 2024 from Swanson Street, 
Korumburra in accordance with Schedule 11 
of the Local Government Act 1989:

1999 Grey Trailer

Registration Number: U06055

Unless the vehicle is collected and relevant 
fees paid within 14 days of the date of this 
notice, the vehicle will be offered for sale to 
the public.

For enquiries, please contact the Community 
Safety team on 5662 9200 during office 
hours.
REQUEST FOR TENDER

Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for the 
following:

RFT/402 – Building Maintenance Services 
Contract 2024-2026

Tenders close at 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 
19 March 2024. 

RFT/398 – Mount Lyall Road, Nyora – 
Road Rehabilitation

Tenders close at 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 
19 March 2024. 

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Animal Registrations
Now is the time to renew your 
pet’s registration!

Keep your four-legged friends 
safe and secure by registering 
them with South Gippsland Shire 
Council. 

Owning a cat or dog in South 
Gippsland requires registration 
with Council to ensure they can 
be returned to you if they become 
lost. Your animal registration fees 
also help to provide important 
pet-related services within South 
Gippsland, such as animal control 
and community education about 
responsible pet ownership. 

When you register, you 

must provide evidence of 
microchipping and desexing 
which your vet can give to you.  

Responsible pet ownership is 
so important for not only our fur 
families but our community as 
well. 

Renewal registrations must be 
paid by 10 April each year. New 
dog and cat registrations can be 
made anytime throughout the 
year. 

For more information, please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
register-your-pet  

South Gippsland Shire Council offers FREE 
workshops throughout the year for South 
Gippsland community groups, not-for-profi t 
organisations, clubs, and volunteers.   

These workshops are focussed on building 
capacity and sustainability for these groups as well 
as providing them with tools to develop new skills, 
strengthen their community group, and network 
with others. 

The 2024 South Gippsland Community Training 
Calendar is now available on Council’s website.

For more information andto register for an event, 
please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/communitytraining

Community Training 
Calendar


